
 

What have you learned from this module and how do you intend to apply it? 

Take a few minutes to post your response and learn more from your peers. 

 

I learned that the Admissions Staff Training Program CM201 is mandatory and essential and 

must comply with the Florida Commission for Independent Education rules. Admission staff 

must undergo deep training about the institution they will work for and be mindful of their 

obligations and accountability to the institution and the state. 

As an Admission staff, I must be knowledgeable enough about our institution and be familiar 

with the Florida Commission for Independent Education rules/laws, and keep up to date and 

monitor my license as an individual. 


